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Anatomy of Greed - Brian Cruver 2003-09-02
Young, brash, sporting a shiny new MBA, and obscenely
overpaid, Brian Cruver epitomized the Enron employee
when he first entered the company's Houston office; and
from day one he found himself a cog in the wheel of a
venal greed machine. For the next nine months, he would
witness firsthand the now-infamous corporate tragedy
that he relates in these ruthlessly honest, often
hilarious, and frequently disturbing pages. Here are the
accounting tricks, insider stock trades, grossly
lucrative fraudulent partnerships, and death dance to
bankruptcy. Equally revealing, though, are Cruver's
descriptions of everyday life at Enron: the cocky
wheeling and dealing, intraoffice relationships, casual
conversations at the shredder, and the insidious group-
think that committed Enronians to the propaganda of
flawed executives like Ken Lay, Jeffrey Skilling, and
Andy Fastow. Out of their wreckage, Cruver has fashioned
an arresting and cautionary morality tale for our time.
Anatomy of Greed was the basis for the CBS-TV movie The
Crooked E: a behind-the-scenes chronicle of the last
days in the strange life of one of the world's richest,
riskiest, and most corrupt corporations. Eight pages of
telling photographs are included.
Serpent on the Rock - Kurt Eichenwald 2007-12-18
A real-life thriller—the story of kickbacks and payoffs,
of shady deals struck in secret with known felons; a
story in which half a million people lose enormous
sums—some their life’s savings—in the largest securities
fraud of the 1980s, with names like Onassis and Bush
numbered among the victims.
Pipe Dreams - Robert Bryce 2004-01-08
After the shocking collapse of Enron in fall, 2001 came
an equally shocking series of disclosures about how
America's seventh-largest company had destroyed itself.
There were unethical deals, offshore accounts, and
accounting irregularities. There were Wall Street
analysts who seemed to have been asleep on the job.
There were the lies top executives told so that they
could line their own pockets while workers and
shareholders lost billions. But after all these
disclosures, the question remains: Why? Why did a
thriving, innovative company with rock-solid cash flow
and reliable earnings suddenly flame out in a maelstrom
of corruption, fraud and skulduggery? The answer, Texas
business journalist Robert Bryce reveals in this
incisive and entertaining book, is that bad business
practices begin with human beings. Pipe Dreams traces
Enron's astounding transformation from a small regional
gas pipeline company into an energy Goliath...and then
tracks step-by-step, business decision by business
decision, extra-marital affair by extra-marital affair,
how, when and why the culture of Enron began to go
rotten, and who was responsible. The story of Enron's
fall isn't just a story about accounting procedures;
it's a story about people. Bryce tells that story with
all the personality, passion, humor, and inside dope
you'd hope for, and the result is an un-putdownable read

in the tradition of Barbarians at the Gate and The
Predators' Ball.
Conspiracy of Fools - Kurt Eichenwald 2005-03-14
From an award-winning New York Times reporter comes the
full, mind-boggling true story of the lies, crimes, and
ineptitude behind the Enron scandal that imperiled a
presidency, destroyed a marketplace, and changed
Washington and Wall Street forever. It was the corporate
collapse that appeared to come out of nowhere. In late
2001, the Enron Corporation—a darling of the financial
world, a company whose executives were friends of
presidents and the powerful—imploded virtually
overnight, leaving vast wreckage in its wake and
sparking a criminal investigation that would last for
years. Kurt Eichenwald transforms the unbelievable story
of the Enron scandal into a rip-roaring narrative of
epic proportions, taking readers behind every closed
door—from the Oval Office to the executive suites, from
the highest reaches of the Justice Department to the
homes and bedrooms of the top officers. It is a tale of
global reach—from Houston to Washington, from Bombay to
London, from Munich to Sao Paolo—laying out the
unbelievable scenes that twisted together to create this
shocking true story. Eichenwald reveals never-disclosed
details of a story that features a cast including George
W. Bush, Dick Cheney, Paul O’Neill, Harvey Pitt, Colin
Powell, Gray Davis, Arnold Schwarzenegger, Alan
Greenspan, Ken Lay, Andy Fastow, Jeff Skilling, Bill
Clinton, Rupert Murdoch and Sumner Redstone. With its
you-are-there glimpse into the secretive worlds of
corporate power, Conspiracy of Fools is an all-true
financial and political thriller of cinematic
proportions.
Smartest Guys in the Room - Bethany McLean 2006-09

Den of Thieves - James B. Stewart 2012-11-20
A #1 bestseller from coast to coast, Den of Thieves
tells the full story of the insider-trading scandal that
nearly destroyed Wall Street, the men who pulled it off,
and the chase that finally brought them to justice.
Pulitzer Prize–winner James B. Stewart shows for the
first time how four of the eighties’ biggest names on
Wall Street—Michael Milken, Ivan Boesky, Martin Siegel,
and Dennis Levine—created the greatest insider-trading
ring in financial history and almost walked away with
billions, until a team of downtrodden detectives
triumphed over some of America’s most expensive lawyers
to bring this powerful quartet to justice. Based on
secret grand jury transcripts, interviews, and actual
trading records, and containing explosive new
revelations about Michael Milken and Ivan Boesky, Den of
Thieves weaves all the facts into an unforgettable
narrative—a portrait of human nature, big business, and
crime of unparalleled proportions.
The Buy Side - Turney Duff 2013-06-04
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A former Galleon Group
trader portrays an after-hours Wall Street culture where
drugs and sex are rampant and billions in trading
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commissions flow to those who dangle the most
enticements. A remarkable writing debut, filled with
indelible moments, The Buy Side shows as no book ever
has the rewards—and dizzying temptations—of making a
living on the Street. Growing up in the 1980’s Turney
Duff was your average kid from Kennebunk, Maine, eager
to expand his horizons. After trying – and failing – to
land a job as a journalist, he secured a trainee
position at Morgan Stanley and got his first feel for
the pecking order that exists in the trading pits. Those
on the “buy side,” the traders who make large bets on
whether a stock will rise or fall, are the “alphas” and
those on the “sell side,” the brokers who handle their
business, are eager to please. How eager to please was
brought home stunningly to Turney in 1999 when he
arrived at the Galleon Group, a colossal hedge-fund
management firm run by secretive founder Raj Rajaratnam.
Finally in a position to trade on his own, Turney was
encouraged to socialize with the sell side and siphon
from his new broker friends as much information as
possible. Soon he was not just vacuuming up valuable
tips but also being lured into a variety of hedonistic
pursuits. Naïve enough to believe he could keep up the
lifestyle without paying a price, he managed to keep an
eye on his buy-and-sell charts and, meanwhile, pondered
the strange goings on at Galleon, where tens of millions
were being made each week in sometimes mysterious ways.
At his next positions, at Argus Partners and J.L.
Berkowitz, Turney climbed to even higher heights – and,
as it turned out, plummeted to even lower depths – as,
by day, he solidified his reputation one of the Street’s
most powerful healthcare traders, and by night, he
blazed a path through the city’s nightclubs, showing off
his social genius and voraciously inhaling any drug that
would fill the void he felt inside. A mesmerizingly
immersive journey through Wall Street’s first millennial
decade, and a poignant self portrait by a young man who
surely would have destroyed himself were it not for his
decision to walk away from a seven-figure annual income,
The Buy Side is one of the best coming-of-age-on-the-
Street books ever written.
No One Would Listen - Harry Markopolos 2011-02-08
Harry Markopolos and his team of financial sleuths
discuss first-hand how they cracked the Madoff Ponzi
scheme No One Would Listen is the thrilling story of how
the Harry Markopolos, a little-known number cruncher
from a Boston equity derivatives firm, and his
investigative team uncovered Bernie Madoff's scam years
before it made headlines, and how they desperately tried
to warn the government, the industry, and the financial
press. Page by page, Markopolos details his pursuit of
the greatest financial criminal in history, and reveals
the massive fraud, governmental incompetence, and
criminal collusion that has changed thousands of lives
forever-as well as the world's financial system. The
only book to tell the story of Madoff's scam and the
SEC's failings by those who saw both first hand
Describes how Madoff was enabled by investors and
fiduciaries alike Discusses how the SEC missed the red
flags raised by Markopolos Despite repeated written and
verbal warnings to the SEC by Harry Markopolos, Bernie
Madoff was allowed to continue his operations. No One
Would Listen paints a vivid portrait of Markopolos and
his determined team of financial sleuths, and what
impact Madoff's scam will have on financial markets and
regulation for decades to come.
Looks Good on Paper? - Leslie S. Pratch 2014-06-17
Leslie S. Pratch is a practicing psychologist who
focuses on assessing and coaching executives who occupy
or are candidates for top positions in business
organizations. In this book, she shares insights from
more than twenty years of executive evaluations and
offers an empirical method of identifying executives who
will be effective within organizations—and to flag those
who will ultimately fail—by evaluating hidden aspects of

personality and character. Pratch compares candidates
with impressive careers and tries to determine which are
likely to act with consistently high integrity and
exhibit sound, timely judgment when faced with
unanticipated business problems. Central to effective
leadership is a psychological quality called "active
coping," which Pratch defines and explores by
referencing case studies, historical figures, and her
own scholarly work. This book speaks not only to those
in hiring positions and their advisors but also more
widely to leaders and anyone who wishes to learn more
about their own character and the abilities of those
around them. Pratch offers knowledge, asks questions,
and challenges common perceptions, providing a practical
tool for those in business and for the general reader.
Bad Blood - John Carreyrou 2018-05-21
NATIONAL BESTSELLER • The gripping story of Elizabeth
Holmes and Theranos—one of the biggest corporate frauds
in history—a tale of ambition and hubris set amid the
bold promises of Silicon Valley, rigorously reported by
the prize-winning journalist. With a new Afterword
covering her trial and sentencing, bringing the story to
a close. “Chilling ... Reads like a thriller ...
Carreyrou tells [the Theranos story] virtually to
perfection.” —The New York Times Book Review In 2014,
Theranos founder and CEO Elizabeth Holmes was widely
seen as the next Steve Jobs: a brilliant Stanford
dropout whose startup “unicorn” promised to
revolutionize the medical industry with its breakthrough
device, which performed the whole range of laboratory
tests from a single drop of blood. Backed by investors
such as Larry Ellison and Tim Draper, Theranos sold
shares in a fundraising round that valued the company at
more than $9 billion, putting Holmes’s worth at an
estimated $4.5 billion. There was just one problem: The
technology didn’t work. Erroneous results put patients
in danger, leading to misdiagnoses and unnecessary
treatments. All the while, Holmes and her partner, Sunny
Balwani, worked to silence anyone who voiced
misgivings—from journalists to their own employees.
Exponential - Azeem Azhar 2022-07-14
The Times and Financial Times Book of the Year
'Enticing' Sunday Times | 'Engaging' Financial Times |
'Essential' Reid Hoffman | 'Excellent' Amol Rajan, BBC
News ___ As technology accelerates, the human mind
struggles to keep up - and our companies, workplaces and
democracies get left behind. This is the exponential
gap. Now, a leading technologist explores how this
exponential gap is rewiring our world - and reveals how
we should respond. ___ 'Azhar has a knack for
interrogating and inverting conventional thinking . . .
A convincing case that something extraordinary is taking
place in business and society' Economist 'Deft and
clear-eyed . . . Perhaps Azhar's most valuable insight
is that conservatively managing the individual risks
posed by new technologies will not suffice' Financial
Times 'Valuable and timely . . . A diligent and
comprehensive definition of a new phase in human
affairs' Sunday Times
The Smartest Guys in the Room - Bethany McLean 2003
The inside story of one of history's greatest business
scandals, in which top executives of America's seventh
largest company walked away with over one billion
dollars while investors and employees lost everything.
Money and Power - William D. Cohan 2011-04-12
The bestselling author of the acclaimed House of Cards
and The Last Tycoons turns his spotlight on to Goldman
Sachs and the controversy behind its success. From the
outside, Goldman Sachs is a perfect company. The Goldman
PR machine loudly declares it to be smarter, more
ethical, and more profitable than all of its
competitors. Behind closed doors, however, the firm
constantly straddles the line between conflict of
interest and legitimate deal making, wields significant
influence over all levels of government, and upholds a
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culture of power struggles and toxic paranoia. And its
clever bet against the mortgage market in 2007—unknown
to its clients—may have made the financial ruin of the
Great Recession worse. Money and Power reveals the
internal schemes that have guided the bank from its
founding through its remarkable windfall during the 2008
financial crisis. Through extensive research and
interviews with the inside players, including current
CEO Lloyd Blankfein, William Cohan constructs a nuanced,
timely portrait of Goldman Sachs, the company that was
too big—and too ruthless—to fail.
Power Failure - Mimi Swartz 2004-03-09
“They’re still trying to hide the weenie,” thought
Sherron Watkins as she read a newspaper clipping about
Enron two weeks before Christmas, 2001. . . It quoted
[CFO] Jeff McMahon addressing the company’s creditors
and cautioning them against a rash judgment. “Don’t
assume that there is a smoking gun.” Sherron knew Enron
well enough to know that the company was in extreme spin
mode… Power Failure is the electrifying behind-the-
scenes story of the collapse of Enron, the high-flying
gas and energy company touted as the poster child of the
New Economy that, in its hubris, had aspired to be “The
World’s Leading Company,” and had briefly been the
seventh largest corporation in America. Written by
prizewinning journalist Mimi Swartz, and substantially
based on the never-before-published revelations of
former Enron vice-president Sherron Watkins, as well as
hundreds of other interviews, Power Failure shows the
human face beyond the greed, arrogance, and raw ambition
that fueled the company’s meteoric rise in the late
1990s. At the dawn of the new century, Ken Lay’s and
Jeff Skilling's faces graced the covers of business
magazines, and Enron’s money oiled the political
machinery behind George W. Bush’s election campaign. But
as Wall Street analysts sang Enron’s praises, and its
stock spiraled dizzyingly into the stratosphere, the
company’s leaders were madly scrambling to manufacture
illusory profits, hide its ballooning debt, and bully
Wall Street into buying its fictional accounting and
off-balance-sheet investment vehicles. The story of
Enron’s fall is a morality tale writ large, performed on
a stage with an unforgettable array of props and side
plots, from parking lots overflowing with Boxsters and
BMWs to hot-house office affairs and executive tantrums.
Among the cast of characters Mimi Swartz and Sherron
Watkins observe with shrewd Texas eyes and an insider’s
perspective are: CEO Ken Lay, Enron’s “outside face,”
who was more interested in playing diplomat and paving
the road to a political career than in managing Enron’s
high-testosterone, anything-goes culture; Jeff Skilling,
the mastermind behind Enron’s mercenary trading culture,
who transformed himself from a nerdy executive into the
personification of millennial cool; Rebecca Mark, the
savvy and seductive head of Enron’s international
division, who was Skilling’s sole rival to take over the
company; and Andy Fastow, whose childish pranks early in
his career gave way to something far more destructive.
Desperate to be a player in Enron’s deal-making, trader-
oriented culture, Fastow transformed Enron’s finance
department into a “profit center,” creating a honeycomb
of financial entities to bolster Enron’s “profits,”
while diverting tens of millions of dollars into his own
pockets An unprecedented chronicle of Enron’s shocking
collapse, Power Failure should take its place alongside
the classics of previous decades – Barbarians at the
Gate and Liar’s Poker – as one of the cautionary tales
of our times.
Liar's Poker - Michael Lewis 2010-03-02
The author recounts his experiences on the lucrative
Wall Street bond market of the 1980s, where young
traders made millions in a very short time, in a
humorous account of greed and epic folly.
Shaky Ground - Bethany McLean 2015
In a way, the situation is ironic: housing was at the

root of the financial crisis, and six years after the
meltdown, housing finance is still the greatest unsolved
issue. The U.S. housing market is roughly $10 trillion,
making it one of the largest segments of the bond
market. Roughly 70 percent of the American population
has a mortgage, and for most people, the mortgage is the
most important financial instrument in their lives. But
until the financial crisis, few people knew the
essential role that Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac play in
their mortgages. Given the $188 billion government
bailout of the two firms the most expensive bailout in
history the politics surrounding housing are worse than
they've ever been, and the two gigantic firms sit in
limbo. Best-selling investigative journalist Bethany
McLean, the coauthor of The Smartest Guys in the Room
andAll the Devils Are Here, explains why the situation
is dangerous and unsustainable, and proposes a few
solutions from the perfect, but politically unfeasible
to the doable, but ugly.
The 100 Best Business Books of All Time - Jack Covert
2016-08-02
Thousands of business books are published every year—
Here are the best of the best After years of reading,
evaluating, and selling business books, Jack Covert and
Todd Sattersten are among the most respected experts on
the category. Now they have chosen and reviewed the one
hundred best business titles of all time—the ones that
deliver the biggest payoff for today’s busy readers. The
100 Best Business Books of All Time puts each book in
context so that readers can quickly find solutions to
the problems they face, such as how best to spend The
First 90 Days in a new job or how to take their company
from Good to Great. Many of the choices are
surprising—you’ll find reviews of Moneyball and Orbiting
the Giant Hairball, but not Jack Welch’s memoir. At the
end of each review, Jack and Todd direct readers to
other books both inside and outside The 100 Best. And
sprinkled throughout are sidebars taking the reader
beyond business books, suggesting movies, novels, and
even children’s books that offer equally relevant
insights. This guide will appeal to anyone, from entry-
level to CEO, who wants to cut through the clutter and
discover the brilliant books that are truly worth their
investment of time and money.
Client 9 - Peter Elkind 2010-04-20
Peter Elkind presents an in-depth look at the ambitious
career and sudden disgrace of former New York governor
Eliot Spitzer. The result is a gripping narrative of one
man's noble intentions and fatal flaws and the powerful
forces that destroyed him.
Capital Offenses: Business Crime and Punishment in
America's Corporate Age - Samuel W. Buell 2016-08-16
From the lead prosecutor on the Enron investigation, an
eye-opening examination of the explosion of American
white-collar crime. If “corporations are people too,”
why isn’t anyone in jail? A serious defect in a GM car
causes accidents; Enron scams investors out of their
money; banks bet on the housing market crash and win. In
the race to maximize profits, corporations can behave in
ways that are morally outrageous but technically legal.
In Capital Offenses, Samuel Buell draws on the unique
pairing of his expertise as a Duke University law
professor and his personal experience leading the
investigation into Enron—the biggest white-collar crime
case in U.S. history—to present an in-depth examination
of business crime today At the heart of it sits the
limited liability corporation, simultaneously the
bedrock of American prosperity and the reason that
white-collar crime is difficult to prosecute—a brilliant
legal innovation that, in its modern form, can seem
impossible to regulate or even manage. By shielding
employees from legal responsibility, the corporation
encourages the risk-taking that drives economic growth.
But its special legal status and its ever-expanding
scale place daunting barriers in the way of federal and
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local investigators. Detailing the complex legal
frameworks that govern both corporations and the people
who carry out their missions, Buell shows that
deciphering business crime is rarely black or white. In
lucid, thought-provoking prose, he illuminates the
depths of the legal issues at stake—delving into
fraudulent practices like Ponzi schemes, bad accounting,
insider trading, and the art of “loopholing”—showing how
every major case and each problem of law further exposes
the ambivalence and instability at the core of America’s
relationship with its corporations. An expert in
criminal law, Buell masterfully examines the limits of
too permissive or overzealous prosecution of business
crimes. Capital Offenses invites us to take a fresh look
at our legal framework and learn how it can be used to
effectively discipline corporations for wrongdoing,
without dismantling the corporation.
The Economists' Hour - Binyamin Appelbaum 2019-09-03
In this "lively and entertaining" history of ideas
(Liaquat Ahamed, The New Yorker), New York Times
editorial writer Binyamin Appelbaum tells the story of
the people who sparked four decades of economic
revolution. Before the 1960s, American politicians had
never paid much attention to economists. But as the
post-World War II boom began to sputter, economists
gained influence and power. In The Economists' Hour,
Binyamin Appelbaum traces the rise of the economists,
first in the United States and then around the globe, as
their ideas reshaped the modern world, curbing
government, unleashing corporations and hastening
globalization. Some leading figures are relatively well-
known, such as Milton Friedman, the elfin libertarian
who had a greater influence on American life than any
other economist of his generation, and Arthur Laffer,
who sketched a curve on a cocktail napkin that helped to
make tax cuts a staple of conservative economic policy.
Others stayed out of the limelight, but left a lasting
impact on modern life: Walter Oi, a blind economist who
dictated to his wife and assistants some of the
calculations that persuaded President Nixon to end
military conscription; Alfred Kahn, who deregulated air
travel and rejoiced in the crowded cabins on commercial
flights as the proof of his success; and Thomas
Schelling, who put a dollar value on human life. Their
fundamental belief? That government should stop trying
to manage the economy.Their guiding principle? That
markets would deliver steady growth, and ensure that all
Americans shared in the benefits. But the Economists'
Hour failed to deliver on its promise of broad
prosperity. And the single-minded embrace of markets has
come at the expense of economic equality, the health of
liberal democracy, and future generations. Timely,
engaging and expertly researched, The Economists' Hour
is a reckoning -- and a call for people to rewrite the
rules of the market. A Wall Street Journal Business
BestsellerWinner of the Porchlight Business Book Award
in Narrative & Biography
The Match King - Frank Partnoy 2010-03-09
At the height of the roaring '20s, Swedish 'migr' Ivar
Kreuger made a fortune raising money in America and
loaning it to Europe in exchange for matchstick
monopolies. His enterprise was a rare success story
throughout the Great Depression. Yet after Kreuger's
suicide in 1932, the true nature of his empire emerged.
Driven by success to adopt ever-more perilous practices,
Kreuger had turned to shell companies in tax havens,
fudged accounting figures, off-balance-sheet accounting,
even forgery. He created a raft of innovative financial
products -- many of them precursors to instruments
wreaking havoc in today's markets. When his Wall Street
empire collapsed, millions went bankrupt. Frank Partnoy,
a frequent commentator on financial disaster for the
Financial Times, New York Times, NPR, and CBS's "60
Minutes," recasts the life story of a remarkable yet
forgotten genius in ways that force us to re-think our

ideas about the wisdom of crowds, the invisible hand,
and the free and unfettered market.
Built to Innovate: Essential Practices to Wire
Innovation into Your Company’s DNA - Ben M. Bensaou
2021-09-14
A Thinkers50 Best New Management Book for 2022 Launch
your company to the top of its industry by driving and
leveraging continuous innovation throughout your
organization It’s no secret that continuous innovation
is the key to seizing and maintaining the competitive
edge in today’s increasingly challenging business
environment. Unfortunately, the process for achieving
this holy grail of business has been a mystery—until
now. Built to Innovate delivers a proven system for
building relentless innovation into your company’s DNA.
Professor and former Dean of Executive Education at
INSEAD and business innovation thought leader Ben M.
Bensaou explores the essential practices of many of the
world’s most innovative organizations―including BASF,
AkzoNobel, Sabanci Group, Recruit Holdings, Ecocem,
Starwood Hotels, Domino’s Pizza, Bayer, Marvel Studios,
Allianz, and Fiskars―and demonstrates how you can
leverage them in your own company. This practical guide
shows how to: Build your execution and innovating
engines Master the innovating perspective Launch the
three processes of innovating Engage everyone in
innovating Generate ideas from the front lines Empower
coaches Create a culture of innovating Catalyze the
innovating process Keep the ideas flowing You’ll learn
how to drive innovating in product design and creative
use of technology―as well as business activities, such
as business model redesign, customer service,
distribution, finance, talent development, and sales.
The big question on the mind of every business leader
today is: What can I do to create extra value for my
company and the customers we serve? Built to Innovate
provides everything you need to transform your
organization into an innovating engine that continually
produces new products and processes to generate enormous
new value for you and for the customers you serve.
The Death Shift - Peter Elkind 2021-11-16
The true story of a killer nurse whose crimes were
hidden by a hospital for years. It’s 1980, and Genene
Jones is working the 3 to 11 PM shift in the pediatric
ICU in San Antonio's county hospital. As the weeks go
by, infants under her care begin experiencing unexpected
complications—and dying—in alarming numbers, prompting
rumors that there is a murderer among the staff. Her
eight-hour shift would come to be called “the death
shift.” This strange epidemic would continue unabated
for more than a year, before Jones is quietly sent
off—with a good recommendation—to a rural pediatric
clinic. There, eight children under her care
mysteriously stopped breathing—and a 15-month-old baby
girl died. In May 1984, Jones was finally arrested,
leading to a trial that revealed not only her deeply
disturbed mind and a willingness to kill, but a desire
to play “God” with the lives of the children under her
care. More shocking still was that the hospital had
shredded records and remained silent about Jones’
horrific deeds, obscuring the full extent of her spree
and prompting grieving parents to ask: Why? Elkind
chronicles Jones’ rampage, her trials, and the chilling
aftermath of one of the most horrific crimes in America,
and turns his piercing gaze onto those responsible for
its cover-up. It is a tale with special relevance today,
as prosecutors, distraught parents, and victims’
advocates struggle to keep Jones behind bars. “A
horrifying true-life medical thriller...”—Publishers
Weekly “Gripping...A remarkable journalistic
achievement!”—Newsweek “Murder, madness, and
medicine...superb!”—Library Journal “Shocking...true
crime reporting at its most compelling.”—Booklist
King of Capital - David Carey 2012-02-07
The story of Steve Schwarzman, Blackstone, and a
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financial revolution, King of Capital is the greatest
untold success story on Wall Street. In King of Capital,
David Carey and John Morris show how Blackstone (and
other private equity firms) transformed themselves from
gamblers, hostile-takeover artists, and ‘barbarians at
the gate’ into disciplined, risk-conscious investors
while the financial establishment—banks and investment
bankers such as Citigroup, Bear Stearns, Lehman, UBS,
Goldman Sachs, Merrill Lynch, Morgan Stanley—were
recklessly assuming risks, leveraging up to astronomical
levels and driving the economy to the brink of disaster.
Now, not only have Blackstone and a small coterie of
competitors wrested control of corporations around the
globe, but they have emerged as a major force on Wall
Street, challenging the likes of Goldman Sachs and
Morgan Stanley for dominance. Insightful and hard-
hitting, filled with never-before-revealed details about
the workings of a heretofore secretive company that was
the personal fiefdom of Schwarzman and Peter Peterson,
King of Capital shows how Blackstone and private equity
will drive the economy and provide a model for how
financing will work in the years to come.
Poorly Made in China - Paul Midler 2010-12-03
An insider reveals what can—and does—go wrong when
companies shift production to China In this entertaining
behind-the-scenes account, Paul Midler tells us all that
is wrong with our effort to shift manufacturing to
China. Now updated and expanded, Poorly Made in China
reveals industry secrets, including the dangerous
practice of quality fade—the deliberate and secret habit
of Chinese manufacturers to widen profit margins through
the reduction of quality inputs. U.S. importers don’t
stand a chance, Midler explains, against savvy Chinese
suppliers who feel they have little to lose by placing
consumer safety at risk for the sake of greater profit.
This is a lively and impassioned personal account, a
collection of true stories, told by an American who has
worked in the country for close to two decades. Poorly
Made in China touches on a number of issues that affect
us all.
Accounting/finance Lessons of Enron - Harold Bierman
2008
There is a great deal of confusion regarding the factors
that led to Enron's collapse. This important book
addresses this problem by providing a coherent
explanation of the accounting and finance problems
associated with the collapse. The Skilling-Lay trial, as
it is related to accounting or finance issues, is
critically described as well. Through its well-balanced
take on events surrounding the trial, the book therefore
enables readers to analyze the validity of the arguments
offered by the U.S. attorneys.
Enron - Lucy Prebble 2024-06-13
"The political theatre of the 21st century has arrived,
in some style." The Times The most infamous scandal in
corporate history. The most vilified figures in the
financial world. The most audacious (and destructive)
display of greed history has ever seen. Charting the
notorious rise and fall of the eponymous company and its
founding partners Ken Lay and Jeffrey Skilling, Lucy
Prebble's Enron is a pulse-racing and rage-inducing
parable, exploring the limits of greed... or lack
thereof. Mixing classical tragedy with savage comedy,
Enron is published in Methuen Drama's Modern Classics
series, featuring a new introduction by Natasha Tripney.
Hidden Financial Risk - J. Edward Ketz 2003-08-08
An insider's guide to understanding and eliminating
accounting fraud How do these high-profile accounting
scandals occur and what could have been done to prevent
them. Hidden Financial Risk fills that void by examining
methods for off balance sheet accounting, with a
particular emphasis on special purpose entities (SPE),
the accounting ruse of choice at Enron and other
beleaguered companies. J. Edward Ketz identifies the
incentives for managers to deceive investors and

creditors about financial risk and also shows investors
how to protect their investments in a world filled with
accounting and auditing frauds. J. Edward Ketz, PhD
(State College, PA) is MBA Faculty Director and
Associate Professor of Accounting at Penn State's Smeal
College of Business. He has been cited in the press
nearly 300 times since Enron's bankruptcy, including The
New York Times, The Wall Street Journal, and The
Washington Post.. He has a regular column in Accounting
Today.
Inside Allenwood: the Story of a British Banker in a US
Prison - Giles Darby 2021-04-15
This is the story of Giles Darby, a former British
banker who was extradited and jailed on account of his
entanglement in a $7m wire-fraud case. In 2001, Giles
and his co-defendants -- branded the 'NatWest Three' --
became the subject of extensive media coverage when the
US government demanded their extradition in regards to
the financial collapse of energy giant Enron, noted as
one of the biggest bankruptcy filings in history. They
found themselves the centre of national debate which
sought to question why three British citizens accused of
defrauding a British bank should be tried in America --
a question that found itself in the hands of Prime
Minister at the time, Tony Blair. However, after 10
gruelling years of appeal, they each pled guilty to one
count of wire fraud, facing up to 37 months in a US
prison. Focusing on the emotional aftermath of
extradition and his life in prison, Inside Allenwood is
an eye-opening appraisal of the American justice system,
and one man's profound story of how he managed to keep
his health and sanity intact during the drudgery of
lockdown, the dangers of routine violence and the agony
of being separated from his young family in UK.
All the Devils Are Here - Bethany McLean 2011-08-30
"Hell is empty, and all the devils are here." -
Shakespeare, The Tempest As soon as the financial crisis
erupted, the finger-pointing began. Should the blame
fall on Wall Street, Main Street, or Pennsylvania
Avenue? On greedy traders, misguided regulators, sleazy
subprime companies, cowardly legislators, or clueless
home buyers? According to Bethany McLean and Joe Nocera,
two of America's most acclaimed business journalists,
the real answer is all of the above-and more. Many
devils helped bring hell to the economy. And the full
story, in all of its complexity and detail, is like the
legend of the blind men and the elephant. Almost
everyone has missed the big picture. Almost no one has
put all the pieces together. All the Devils Are Here
goes back several decades to weave the hidden history of
the financial crisis in a way no previous book has done.
It explores the motivations of everyone from famous
CEOs, cabinet secretaries, and politicians to anonymous
lenders, borrowers, analysts, and Wall Street traders.
It delves into the powerful American mythology of
homeownership. And it proves that the crisis ultimately
wasn't about finance at all; it was about human nature.
Among the devils you'll meet in vivid detail: • Angelo
Mozilo, the CEO of Countrywide, who dreamed of spreading
homeownership to the masses, only to succumb to the peer
pressure-and the outsized profits-of the sleaziest
subprime lending. • Roland Arnall, a respected
philanthropist and diplomat, who made his fortune
building Ameriquest, a subprime lending empire that
relied on blatantly deceptive lending practices. • Hank
Greenberg, who built AIG into a Rube Goldberg
contraption with an undeserved triple-A rating, and who
ran it so tightly that he was the only one who knew
where all the bodies were buried. • Stan O'Neal of
Merrill Lynch, aloof and suspicious, who suffered from
"Goldman envy" and drove a proud old firm into the
ground by promoting cronies and pushing out his smartest
lieutenants. • Lloyd Blankfein, who helped turn Goldman
Sachs from a culture that famously put clients first to
one that made clients secondary to its own bottom line.
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• Franklin Raines of Fannie Mae, who (like his
predecessors) bullied regulators into submission and let
his firm drift away from its original, noble mission. •
Brian Clarkson of Moody's, who aggressively pushed to
increase his rating agency's market share and stock
price, at the cost of its integrity. • Alan Greenspan,
the legendary maestro of the Federal Reserve, who
ignored the evidence of a growing housing bubble and
turned a blind eye to the lending practices that
ultimately brought down Wall Street-and inflicted
enormous pain on the country. Just as McLean's The
Smartest Guys in the Room was hailed as the best Enron
book on a crowded shelf, so will All the Devils Are Here
be remembered for finally making sense of the meltdown
and its consequences.
The Essays of Warren Buffett - Lawrence A. Cunningham
2013-03-15
In the third edition of this international best seller,
Lawrence Cunningham brings you the latest wisdom from
Warren Buffett’s annual letters to Berkshire Hathaway
shareholders. New material addresses: the financial
crisis and its continuing implications for investors,
managers and society; the housing bubble at the bottom
of that crisis; the debt and derivatives excesses that
fueled the crisis and how to deal with them; controlling
risk and protecting reputation in corporate governance;
Berkshire’s acquisition and operation of Burlington
Northern Santa Fe; the role of oversight in heavily
regulated industries; investment possibilities today;
and weaknesses of popular option valuation models. Some
other material has been rearranged to deepen the themes
and lessons that the collection has always produced:
Buffett’s “owner-related business principles” are in the
prologue as a separate subject and valuation and
accounting topics are spread over four instead of two
sections and reordered to sharpen their payoff. Media
coverage is available at the following links:
Interviews/Podcasts: Motley Fool, click here. Money,
Riches and Wealth, click here. Manual of Ideas, click
here. Corporate Counsel, click here. Reviews: William J.
Taylor, ABA Banking Journal, click here. Bob Morris,
Blogging on Business, click here. Pamela Holmes,
Saturday Evening Post, click here. Kevin M. LaCroix, D&O
Diary, click here. Blog Posts: On Finance issues
(Columbia University), click here. On Berkshire post-
Buffett (Manual of Ideas), click here. On Publishing the
book (Value Walk), click here. On Governance issues
(Harvard University blog), click here. Featured
Stories/Recommended Reading: Motley Fool, click here.
Stock Market Blog, click here. Motley Fool Interviews
with LAC at Berkshire's 2013 Annual Meeting Berkshire
Businesses: Vastly Different, Same DNA, click here. Is
Berkshire's Fat Wallet an Enemy to Its Success?, click
here. Post-Buffett Berkshire: Same Question, Same
Answer, click here. How a Disciplined Value Approach
Works Across the Decades, click here. Through the Years:
Constant Themes in Buffett's Letters, click here.
Buffett's Single Greatest Accomplishment, click here.
Where Buffett Is Finding Moats These Days, click here.
How Buffett Has Changed Through the Years, click here.
Speculating on Buffett's Next Acquisition, click here.
Buffett Says “Chief Risk Officers” Are a Terrible
Mistake, click here. Berkshire Without Buffett, click
here.
The Informant - Kurt Eichenwald 2012-02-09
The Informant is Mark Whitacre, a senior executive with
America's most powerful food giant, who put his career
and his family's safety at risk to become a confidential
government witness. Using Whitacre's secret recordings
and a team of agents, the FBI uncovered the
corporation's scheme to steal millions of dollars from
its own customers. But as the FBI closed in on their
target, they suddenly realized that Whitacre wasn't
quite playing the game they'd thought ... This is the
gripping account of how a corporate golden boy became an

FBI mole and went on to double-cross both the
authorities and his employers in one of the most
extraordinary cases of global corporate corruption of
the last thirty years.
Tribes - Seth Godin 2008-10-16
The New York Times, BusinessWeek, and Wall Street
Journal Bestseller that redefined what it means to be a
leader. Since it was first published almost a decade
ago, Seth Godin's visionary book has helped tens of
thousands of leaders turn a scattering of followers into
a loyal tribe. If you need to rally fellow employees,
customers, investors, believers, hobbyists, or readers
around an idea, this book will demystify the process.
It's human nature to seek out tribes, be they religious,
ethnic, economic, political, or even musical (think of
the Deadheads). Now the Internet has eliminated the
barriers of geography, cost, and time. Social media
gives anyone who wants to make a difference the tools to
do so. With his signature wit and storytelling flair,
Godin presents the three steps to building a tribe: the
desire to change things, the ability to connect a tribe,
and the willingness to lead. If you think leadership is
for other people, think again—leaders come in surprising
packages. Consider Joel Spolsky and his international
tribe of scary-smart software engineers. Or Gary
Vaynerhuck, a wine expert with a devoted following of
enthusiasts. Chris Sharma led a tribe of rock climbers
up impossible cliff faces, while Mich Mathews, a VP at
Microsoft, ran her internal tribe of marketers from her
cube in Seattle. Tribes will make you think—really
think—about the opportunities to mobilize an audience
that are already at your fingertips. It's not easy, but
it's easier than you think.
Disconnected - Lynne W. Jeter 2004-07-05
A journalist with two-decades of experience covering
WorldCom traces its birth, growth, colossal success, and
ultimate collapse, examining the key players, finances,
corporate culture, and politics within the telecom
giant.
Billion Dollar Whale - Bradley Hope 2018-09-18
Named a Best Book of 2018 by the Financial Times and
Fortune, this "thrilling" (Bill Gates) New York Times
bestseller exposes how a "modern Gatsby" swindled over
$5 billion with the aid of Goldman Sachs in "the heist
of the century" (Axios). Now a #1 international
bestseller, Billion Dollar Whale is "an epic tale of
white-collar crime on a global scale" (Publishers
Weekly), revealing how a young social climber from
Malaysia pulled off one of the biggest heists in
history. In 2009, a chubby, mild-mannered graduate of
the University of Pennsylvania's Wharton School of
Business named Jho Low set in motion a fraud of
unprecedented gall and magnitude--one that would come to
symbolize the next great threat to the global financial
system. Over a decade, Low, with the aid of Goldman
Sachs and others, siphoned billions of dollars from an
investment fund--right under the nose of global
financial industry watchdogs. Low used the money to
finance elections, purchase luxury real estate, throw
champagne-drenched parties, and even to finance
Hollywood films like The Wolf of Wall Street. By early
2019, with his yacht and private jet reportedly seized
by authorities and facing criminal charges in Malaysia
and in the United States, Low had become an
international fugitive, even as the U.S. Department of
Justice continued its investigation. Billion Dollar
Whale has joined the ranks of Liar's Poker, Den of
Thieves, and Bad Blood as a classic harrowing parable of
hubris and greed in the financial world.
Billion Dollar Loser - Reeves Wiedeman 2020-10-20
A Wall Street Journal Business Bestseller: This "vivid"
inside story of WeWork and its CEO tells the remarkable
saga of one of the most audacious, and improbable, rises
and falls in American business history (Ken Auletta).
Christened a potential savior of Silicon Valley's
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startup culture, Adam Neumann was set to take WeWork,
his office share company disrupting the commercial real
estate market, public, cash out on the company's forty-
seven billion dollar valuation, and break the string of
major startups unable to deliver to shareholders. But as
employees knew, and investors soon found out, WeWork's
capital was built on promises that the company was more
than a real estate purveyor, that in fact it was a
transformational technology company. Veteran journalist
Reeves Weideman dives deep into WeWork and it CEO's
astronomical rise, from the marijuana and tequila-filled
board rooms to cult-like company summer camps and
consciousness-raising with Anthony Kiedis. Billion
Dollar Loser is a character-driven business narrative
that captures, through the fascinating psyche of a
billionaire founder and his wife and co-founder, the
slippery state of global capitalism. A Wall Street
Journal Business Bestseller “Vivid, carefully reported
drama that readers will gulp down as if it were a fast-
paced novel” (Ken Auletta)
Fiasco - Frank Partnoy 1999-02-01
FIASCO is the shocking story of one man's education in
the jungles of Wall Street. As a young derivatives
salesman at Morgan Stanley, Frank Partnoy learned to buy
and sell billions of dollars worth of securities that
were so complex many traders themselves didn't
understand them. In his behind-the-scenes look at the
trading floor and the offices of one of the world's top
investment firms, Partnoy recounts the macho attitudes
and fiercely competitive ploys of his office mates. And
he takes us to the annual drunken skeet-shooting
competition, FIASCO, where he and his colleagues sharpen
the killer instincts they are encouraged to use against
their competitiors, their clients, and each other.
FIASCO is the first book to take on the derivatves
trading industry, the most highly charged and risky
sector of the stock market. More importantly, it is a
blistering indictment of the largely unregulated market
in derivatives and serves as a warning to unwary
investors about real fiascos, which have cost billions
of dollars.
Saudi America - Bethany McLean 2018
"Argues that obtaining energy through the hydraulic
fracturing of shale rock is based on unstable economic
foundations, and is having much more destructive effects

on the economy and the government of the United States
than its advocates claim"--
Final Accounting - Barbara Ley Toffler 2004-04-13
A withering exposé of the unethical practices that
triggered the indictment and collapse of the legendary
accounting firm. Arthur Andersen's conviction on
obstruction of justice charges related to the Enron
debacle spelled the abrupt end of the 88-year-old
accounting firm. Until recently, the venerable firm had
been regarded as the accounting profession's conscience.
In Final Accounting, Barbara Ley Toffler, former
Andersen partner-in-charge of Andersen's Ethics &
Responsible Business Practices consulting services,
reveals that the symptoms of Andersen's fatal disease
were evident long before Enron. Drawing on her expertise
as a social scientist and her experience as an Andersen
insider, Toffler chronicles how a culture of arrogance
and greed infected her company and led to enormous
lapses in judgment among her peers. Final Accounting
exposes the slow deterioration of values that led not
only to Enron but also to the earlier financial scandals
of other Andersen clients, including Sunbeam and Waste
Management, and illustrates the practices that paved the
way for the accounting fiascos at WorldCom and other
major companies. Chronicling the inner workings of
Andersen at the height of its success, Toffler reveals
"the making of an Android," the peculiar process of
employee indoctrination into the Andersen culture; how
Androids—both accountants and consultants--lived the
mantra "keep the client happy"; and how internal
infighting and "billing your brains out" rather than
quality work became the all-important goals. Toffler was
in a position to know when something was wrong. In her
earlier role as ethics consultant, she worked with over
60 major companies and was an internationally renowned
expert at spotting and correcting ethical lapses.
Toffler traces the roots of Andersen's ethical missteps,
and shows the gradual decay of a once-proud culture.
Uniquely qualified to discuss the personalities and
principles behind one of the greatest shake-ups in
United States history, Toffler delivers a chilling
report with important ramifications for CEOs and
individual investors alike.
George S. Brown, General, U.S. Air Force - Edgar F.
Puryear 1983


